Bible Study
What the Beginning tells us about the End
You are invited to a Bible study discussion this Sunday (April 6th) that you don't want to miss!  

I have developed a new set of PowerPoint slides that I will use to facilitate a highly interactive discussion that connects the creation of the universe to the return of Christ.  The Scripture we will study and the scientific evidence we will look at will answer the following questions:

· What happened to the dinosaurs?

· What should we make of global warming?

· How do these issues relate to the soon return of Jesus?

This study is significant to me because it helped me see that God intends for us to interpret Scripture as literally as possible.  And this is essential for having a personal relationship with Him.  A key passage of Scripture that we will look at in detail is 2 Peter 3:3-7.  Please join us: 

     Date:  Sunday, April 6, 2008

     Time:  2:00-3:45pm

     Place:  Lopez Home, 5919 Kincer Rd.

     Topic:  "What the Beginning tells us about the End"

Please invite anyone you think would be interested in this topic.

Your Brother in Christ,

Scott
BibleTract.org
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